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COLLEGE PARK CITY-UNIVERSITY PARTNERSHIP


February 1, 2021

Delegate Erek Barron
Chair, Prince George’s County House Delegation
Lowe House Office Building
Room 207
Annapolis, MD 21401-1991

Re: SUPPORT for PG 318-21

Dear Chair Barron and Members of the Prince George’s House Delegation,

The College Park City-University Partnership supports PG 318-21.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]This bill is beneficial for the goals of the City-University Partnership and its members to make College Park a more thriving center for arts, culture, and entertainment.  It also assists our goals to become more of an employment center and a community for people of all ages to live.  This legislation supports economic development while also including precautions to deter underage consumption of alcohol.

PG 318-21 clarifies that the Board of License Commissioners can allow an establishment located in a limited geographic area on the University of Maryland, College Park campus, the ability to offer entertainment after 9:00 pm when patrons under age 21 are present as long as proper agreements and security are in place.

The College Park City-University Partnership has worked closely on this issue, and have confidence that this legislation is fair and will be effective at ensuring quality entertainment for all ages, supporting economic development, and ensuring that underage patrons will not have access to alcoholic beverages.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
[image: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/ff95b1b0e62090c28a5cb18de/images/5dc58839-205d-412e-8219-40cd388c22dc.png]

Eric Olson
Executive Director
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